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SGX Resources Inc. Announces Resignation of 
Director 

 
TSX-V: SXR 
August 6, 2015 
 
Toronto, Ontario – Dale Ginn, President and CEO of SGX Resources Inc. today announced that 
Greg Gibson has resigned as a director of the company effective immediately. The board of 
directors wishes to thank Mr. Gibson and wish him well in his other endeavors. 
 
For further information contact Dale Ginn, CEO at (204) 794-5818, or visit 
www.sgxresources.com. A copy of this press release will be made available on the Company's 
website and will be filed with SEDAR.  
 
NOTE: The information in this release may contain forward-looking information under applicable 
securities laws. This forward-looking information is subject to known and unknown risks, 
uncertainties and other factors that may cause actual results to differ materially from those 
implied in the forward-looking information.  
 
Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined 
in the policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or 
accuracy of the contents of this News Release. 


